Nigeria and Tanzania

Each month we receive letters from our
N.ational Directors. Here are two that
highlight the ongoing work in Nigeria and
Tanzania. Thank you for your continued
pr.ayers and support that allow these
faithful men to equip pastors around the
globe. Visit us online for more infor-
mation or to give. Thank you!

www.romansproject.org /donate

Dear Dr. Rick,
Praise the Lord!

Thank you vey much for your prayers for my
trip to SE Tanzania. When | got to Dar | was
unwell with a strong fever. Praise the Lord
that after a few days | felt strength to travel
again and continued on my way.

| got to Mtwara (in the SE) and with the Lord's
help | was able to connect with lead pastors
who had come from Lindi, and Mtwara re-
gions.

At the Mtwara gathering, there was a pastor
from the Maasailand, in the North. He was
very thrilled and asked if we could go to Maa-
sailand to introduce the project there. | told
him that we will go there God willing before
this year ends. We now have a contact to in-
troduce the Romans Project into the Maa-
sailand!

Once again, thank you for you prayers.

Blessings
Pastor Arthur
RP Director Tanzania

Clockwise from top left: (1)Pastors praying in TZ
(2)Arthur explaining the Project in Mtwara, TZ .
(3) Conference welcome sign in Nigeria (4') Pa.rtici-
pants in Nigeria (5) Titus (right) with two pastors in
Sokoto State, Nigeria.
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